
Just a reminder to everyone.

It is the beginning of the month and happiness surveys will be
sent out. Please remember to look for those surveys and

respond to us. We want to know we are meeting your needs and
we depend on your feedback.

Please let us know if you did not recieve your happiness survey
or you have any questions.

bickfordcarmellec@gmail.com

5829 East 116th St. , Carmel, IN 46033
www.enrichinghappiness.com/carmel

317-813-3232

Bickford of Carmel
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